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ECTOR COUNTY 4-H MONDAY MEMO!! 

UP COMING DATES  
March 2021 
2-21 Houston Livestock Show & 

Rodeo 
March 1 thru May 1 
 Horse validation is open on 4H 

online  
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 Guidelines: 
• AgriLife Extension has amended their 

programming guidelines for face-to-face 
programs to account for local guidance.  

• In Ector/Midland Counties Extension 
programming may occur face to face once a 
Program Preparedness Plan has been 
submitted and approved.  

• This process takes 14 days, so we will not be 
doing anything off the cuff!!  

• Guidelines for all 4-H meetings and other 
educational programs will necessitate limited 
numbers, wearing your mask, keeping an 
appropriate physical distance, sanitizing 
surfaces after each meeting, not sharing 
equipment and/or supplies and other COVID 
practices. 

THE OFFICE IS STILL OPEN and 
FOLLOWING COVID GUIDELINES. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations 
 

Ector 4-Hers who showed swine and goat at 
the San Angelo Livestock. 

 
Isabella and Stetson Bomar 

 
 

Ector 4-Hers who showed steer at the San 
Antonio Livestock. 

 
Dez Vickers 

 
 
 

Get ready for 4H Roundup 
 

Anyone interested in the Fashion & 
Interior Design project can also 
contact the Extension office 

The Veterinary Science project is 
underway, if interested contact Mr. 
Kennedy via email 
Thomas_w_kennedy@yahoo.com  

Let’s get ready for 4-H Roundup-
Photography, Share the Fun, Public 
Speaking, 4-H Presentations. Again 
call the office for more information 

A safety meeting will be held on 
March 14, at 2p.m. at PBAA 
Range. Contact Mr. Davila by 
calling 432.967.5002 

HEALTHY TEXAS Y O U T H Ambassadors - 
designed for high school age youth who 
have a passion for health and wellness. 
Become trained and recognized as a student 
health and wellness leader in your 
community! Call the Extension office for 
more information!     
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